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Attorneys Elizabeth Aboulafia and Matthew Roseman recently participated in a 3-session series of webinars
covering “COVID-19 Survival Skills:  The New Normal and How to Adjust Your Business Relationships” for the LI
chapter of Turnaround Management Association. Matthew Roseman served as a panelist for the webinar titled
“Health Checkup For Your Business/Review Your Business Relationships” and Elizabeth Aboulafia served as a
panelist for the webinar titled "Bankruptcy Basics & the New Small Business Reorganization Act." The firm is
proud to be a Diamond Sponsor of the LI chapter of Turnaround Management Association.
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